Draft Environmental Assessment and Notice Affording an Opportunity for a Public Hearing

A draft environmental assessment (EA) is available for public review and the City of San Antonio and the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) are affording an opportunity for a public hearing on the proposed project. All hearing requests must be received on or before Monday, March 11, 2024.

The proposed project would, subject to final design considerations, require additional right of way and potentially displace two residences and six non-residential structures. Relocation assistance is available for displaced persons and businesses. For more information, please contact the City of San Antonio’s Public Works Department by calling Adrian Ramirez at (210) 207-2099 or visiting www.txdot.gov/business/right-of-way/landowner-bill-of-rights.html or by clicking here.

The draft EA, maps and drawings showing the project location and design, tentative construction schedules, and other information regarding the proposed project are available for download below and are on file and available for inspection Monday through Friday between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. at 100 W. Houston St., 15th Floor, San Antonio, Texas, 78205.

Any interested person may submit a written request for a public hearing on this project. Written comments from the public regarding the proposed project are also requested. Written hearing requests and comments may be submitted by mail or email as shown in the notice to:

City of San Antonio
James Hall, Capital Projects Officer
P.O. Box 839966
San Antonio, Texas 78283-3966
james.hall@sanantonio.gov 

All hearing requests and comments must be received on or before Monday, March 11, 2024.

Downloads
· TxDOT Draft Environmental Assessment Notice of Availability and Opportunity for a Public Hearing
· TxDOT Draft Environmental Assessment Notice of Availability and Opportunity for a Public Hearing – espanol 
· Draft Environmental Assessment
· Project Schematic

